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Announcements 
-Pastor Matt Lear


Opening Prayer 
-Elder Barry Hays


“O Come All Ye Faithful”

“Prepare Him Room”

“How Firm a Foundation”


Message:  Magnificat 
        Text:  Luke 1:39-55 

-Pastor Matt Mancini


“In Christ Alone”


Offering 

“Come, Thou Long-expected Jesus” Hymn #124


Deacon on Duty:    David Roberts

Wednesday's Thursday's - Young Adults
Mattson's (7pm) - Mattson's Hays/Lear (6:45pm) - McDonnel’s

Thursday’s
Juergen/Lagerstrom (6:30pm) - Juergen's    Ritter/Shalkowski (7pm) - Frenn’s 
Fontenot/McDonnel (7pm) - Fontenot’s         Vickers/Priestley (7pm) - Mancini's

Sign-up at www.katybible.org

December 6th  7:00pm - 8:30pm 
Service Event 

6th grade included


December 9th  7:00pm

Christmas Party

         Find an opportunity to serve!  
 

Christmas for Refugees: Alexa Adams 
 

Greeters: Sharon Frenn  
 

Landscaping Workday: Dec. 9th   
9am-noon—10 volunteers: planting, 
spreading mulch, and light trimming              
 David Edson  
 

Meal Assistance: Vickie Cottle  
 

Music Team: P. Matt Lear  
 

Nursery Workers: Cathy Smith 

December 7th at 6:45pm 

Community Group at the

Gonzalez residence


December 9th at 7:00pm 

Houston Zoo Lights

December 5th at 7:00pm 
Tuesday Evening Bible Study  

James - “For the JOY”


December 8th at 7:00pm

Ladies Christmas Cookie 
Exchange at KBC

Praise Factory is an 
interactive, hands-on 
opportunity for kids ages 
3-3rd grade.  Through fun 
games, Bible stories, 
memory verses, and 
hymns, we will seek to 
understand theological 
truths such as "How Can I    

 Know What God is Like?"  

 More details coming soon!

Join us December 10th, after 
the service for the KBC 
Christmas party! Sign up for the 
chili cook off, join in some 
games and fellowship and then 
stick around afterwards as we 
deliver cookies to our 
neighbors. 

http://www.katybible.org
http://www.katybible.org


KATY BIBLE CHURCH

Lead Pastor:  Matt Mancini
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2500 Avenue D, Katy, Texas 77493

Mail: P.O. Box 594 Katy, Texas 77492
(281) 391-7284

www.katybible.org
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SUNDAY SCHOOL (9:00am)
Adults:  	        Back of the Worship Center


7th - 12th:   	        P. Matt Lear.      Portable Building


4th - 6th Grade:       Adam Rathbun	           Library


1st - 3rd Grade: 	   	    Terry & Cathy Smith 

	 	 	  Middle of the Worship Center


Preschool:   	     Sara Pettit     		      Room 302


Nursery:	     Nikki Mancini	            Nursery Room


Newcomer’s Class:          
         Sess. 6, “Our Life Together as a Church” 


	 	 	 	       -Elder Ben Tharp

Next Sunday’s Session: 
Sess. 1, “Church History and KBC’s Place in it” 

	 	 	 	 -Pastor Matt Mancini

“The Spirit Comes”

Kids, Students, and Adults 


Acts 2:1-4, 22-47

OTHER NEWS 

Thursdays at 6:00pm - Sharon Frenn’s Residence
“Where Was God When that Happened?” by 
Christopher Ash
  

Book’s of the Month 
1.) ‘God’s Glory Alone’ by David VanDrunen - $11.00
2.) Family Advent - ‘The Jessee Tree’ - Free



PRAYER UPDATES PRAYER UPDATESPRAYER UPDATES

The Johnson’s - Ellsworth is still in the ICU.  
He has extreme swelling in his neck and 
lower face with an unknown cause. He still 
has the breathing tube in place because of 
the swelling in his neck which is damaging to 
the tongue and throat. He can communicate 
through writing and seems to be in decent 
spirits all things considered. His short-term 
memory isn't great.

Joshua is doing well with all of it, he 
genuinely trusts God's plan.  Sonja is doing 
pretty good as well.  She has definitely felt 
the peace of the Lord. 


Jamie Rench (Wycliffe) - Will be home for 3 
1/2 weeks for Christmas to see family and 
newest nephew who was born after moving 
to Senegal. Jamie would appreciate our 
prayers for her flights and connections the 
evening of Dec. 13 and through much of the 
next day. Also, unsure of which airport will be 
leaving from since there is a new airport that 
is supposed to be opening outside Dakar, 
but there is mixed information on whether or 
not it will truly be ready on time.


Segrest (Nav20s) - We are seeking to train 
believers in their twenties to be salt and light 
among their non-believing peers and co-
workers. Pray for God to unleash His mighty 
power to roll back the darkness and give 
spiritual sight to the blind. 

  We spend time with recent grads and help 
them stay connected to Jesus during this 
challenging season of their lives. Pray that 
they would abide in Christ and, as a result, 
increasingly experience God’s heart for the 
world and a hunger to advance His kingdom.

  Our longing is that each young man and 
woman we minister to will become spiritual 
parents who know how to raise their spiritual 
babies.  Please pray for spiritual reproduction 
for these growing disciples.

The Johnson’s - Ellsworth is still in the ICU.  
He has extreme swelling in his neck and 
lower face with an unknown cause. He still 
has the breathing tube in place because of 
the swelling in his neck which is damaging to 
the tongue and throat. He can communicate 
through writing and seems to be in decent 
spirits all things considered. His short-term 
memory isn't great.

Joshua is doing well with all of it, he 
genuinely trusts God's plan.  Sonja is doing 
pretty good as well.  She has definitely felt 
the peace of the Lord. 


Jamie Rench (Wycliffe) - Will be home for 3 
1/2 weeks for Christmas to see family and 
newest nephew who was born after moving 
to Senegal. Jamie would appreciate our 
prayers for her flights and connections the 
evening of Dec. 13 and through much of the 
next day. Also, unsure of which airport will be 
leaving from since there is a new airport that 
is supposed to be opening outside Dakar, but 
there is mixed information on whether or not 
it will truly be ready on time.


Segrest (Nav20s) - We are seeking to train 
believers in their twenties to be salt and light 
among their non-believing peers and co-
workers. Pray for God to unleash His mighty 
power to roll back the darkness and give 
spiritual sight to the blind. 

  We spend time with recent grads and help 
them stay connected to Jesus during this 
challenging season of their lives. Pray that 
they would abide in Christ and, as a result, 
increasingly experience God’s heart for the 
world and a hunger to advance His kingdom.

  Our longing is that each young man and 
woman we minister to will become spiritual 
parents who know how to raise their spiritual 
babies.  Please pray for spiritual reproduction 
for these growing disciples.

The Johnson’s - Ellsworth is still in the ICU.  
He has extreme swelling in his neck and lower 
face with an unknown cause. He still has the 
breathing tube in place because of the swelling 
in his neck which is damaging to the tongue 
and throat. He can communicate through 
writing and seems to be in decent spirits all 
things considered. His short-term memory isn't 
great.

Joshua is doing well with all of it, he genuinely 
trusts God's plan.  Sonja is doing pretty good 
as well.  She has definitely felt the peace of the 
Lord. 


Jamie Rench (Wycliffe) - Will be home for 3 
1/2 weeks for Christmas to see family and 
newest nephew who was born after moving to 
Senegal. Jamie would appreciate our prayers 
for her flights and connections the evening of 
Dec. 13 and through much of the next day. 
Also, unsure of which airport will be leaving 
from since there is a new airport that is 
supposed to be opening outside Dakar, but 
there is mixed information on whether or not it 
will truly be ready on time.


Segrest (Nav20s) - We are seeking to train 
believers in their twenties to be salt and light 
among their non-believing peers and co-
workers. Pray for God to unleash His mighty 
power to roll back the darkness and give 
spiritual sight to the blind. 

  We spend time with recent grads and help 
them stay connected to Jesus during this 
challenging season of their lives. Pray that they 
would abide in Christ and, as a result, 
increasingly experience God’s heart for the 
world and a hunger to advance His kingdom.

  Our longing is that each young man and 
woman we minister to will become spiritual 
parents who know how to raise their spiritual 
babies.  Please pray for spiritual reproduction 
for these growing disciples.




